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March 18, 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
Remote learning has begun for Woodrow Wilson Middle School students and staff! While this 
experience is new for everyone, many students, parents, and staff members have provided 
positive feedback from yesterday’s inception of this new initiative. 
 
Woodrow Wilson Middle School will be closed during the remote learning experience. Please 
read the following updated information on recent procedural changes: 

● Since the building is closed, please send all communication via email. Teachers, 
counselors and building administrators are all available via email and will respond as 
quickly as possible to parent/student inquiries.  

● Food service will be provided through ​JP Stevens High School​ from 9:30AM-11:30AM.  
● If your child is having an issue with their Chromebook please click ​here​ and submit a 

ticket. The technician will email you back with directions.  
● Classroom assignments will be posted daily on Google classroom by 9AM. Please 

remember to have your child complete assignments and click “submit” on Google 
classroom.  

Below are a few tips and other important information.  

● Keep the day structured. Children should be engaged in learning starting at 9:00 am. 
● Keep your children on a normal sleep cycle. 
● Try and check on them as they learn and work.  
● Schedule breaks and start times.  

 
Thank you for your patience as we learn more about the remote learning experience together. 
Feel free to provide any feedback you feel would enhance the process and allow for balance 
during this challenging time.  

I would also like to take a moment and thank all of our parents who are health care workers and 
first responders. Thank you for working so hard during this crisis to keep everyone healthy and 
safe. It is appreciated more than I can convey in this email.  

I hope you and your family remain healthy and safe.  

Be well, 
Mrs. Blevins 

https://www.edison.k12.nj.us/departments/food-services/food-services-announcement
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd_Uo0qUwwDRmjf09VRcdyDvktqsAOclu_xBrsgPaUozdsWNQ/viewform

